As the academic year draws to a close, the University holds another back-to-back in-person event:
The Recognition Ceremonies for the Thomasian academic and support staff retirees.

A. ACADEMIC STAFF RETIREES

The Testimonial for the Academic Staff Retirees for AYs 2019-2020, 2020-2021, and 2021-
2022 will be held on 14 July 2022 (Thursday).




